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Please contact the Policy Unit if you
have any questions regarding these or
any other changes at:
DCSSPOLICYQUESTIONS@azdes.gov

SUBJECT:Alabama End-of-Year Processing

Please be advised that September 30, 2023 is the end of the State of Alabama Child
Support’s fiscal year. The Alabama comptroller will discontinue EFT andwarrant
processing on September 25, 2023. Alabamawill resume issuing EFT andwarrant
payments onOctober 1, 2023. This information is being provided to you in case any
questions arise from payees or payors about the delay in payments.

Weurge DCSS colleagues to view this information directly on The PORT and not create a separate personal file.
Please do not reply directly to this message as wewill not be able to respond. This email address is only used for outgoingmail.


